
  Asbestos Management 
      from the desk of John Butrymovich, Facilities Director, 

Bolton Public Schools 

The Bolton Public Schools buildings are inspected 
every six months as required by CT General Statutes 
19A-333-1 – 13 of the Regulations of CT State 
Agencies, ”Asbestos-Containing Materials in 
Schools”, to determine any changes in the condition 
of identified asbestos-containing building materials.  
Additionally, the school will be re-inspected every 
three years by an accredited inspector following the 
same basic criteria as stated in the original plan. 

The Bolton Public Schools maintains in its Board of 
Education office a complete, updated copy of its 
asbestos management plan.  It is available during 
normal business hours for review.  The designated 
person for the Asbestos Program is John 
Butrymovich who can be contacted at 
860-643-1569.  This notification is required by law 
and is posted at 
www.boltonpublicschools.com .  It should not be 
construed to indicate the existence of any hazardous 
conditions in our school buildings. 

http://www.boltonpublicschools.com/

